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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public  Submission by Robert Peterson. 

Hello, I am a 70 year old Senior School teacher in Brisbane with 40 years experience of guiding and 
instructing young Australians to positively participate in our "Lucky Country" - a land with opportunities to be 
high achievers and uphold our values.  
Leaving babies born alive and requiring urgent healthcare during an attempted abortion is cruel is no different 
to the abhorrent treatment of unwanted babies in Ancient Sparta and the Roman Republic. We, in modern 
Australia, are more aware of the pain and suffering that rejected babies will suffer as they die without 
immediate healthcare and compabcdion.  
As elected and responsible Parliamentary members, you have a mabcd responsibility to protect Australians, 
particularly newly born babies from torture and neglect, even though Doctors and Nurses possesses the 
necessary sabcds to prevent this from happening.  
The compabcdionate and humane support of this Bill would be a very positive step towards protecting the 
extermination of children who should be given the opportunity to live in our community.  
Your support of the Bill and thus its imminent pabcding, would be a clear demonstration of our Parliament's 
intention to protect lives and ensure that all Australians have equal opportunity.  

Sincerely, Robert Peterson 
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